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Dear Donors
& Volunteers:

The Hall Foundation theme for 2024 was “We Rise”. Employees at Brad Hall
Companies took that to heart. They challenged hunger by donating over $100,000
to local food banks, saved 333 lives through blood donations, completed 26 service
projects during Service September, and contributed $42,000 to local charities
through A Thousand Thanks. In addition, their hard work made it possible for the
Hall Foundation to award scholarships to over 3,000 international students from 56
countries. These are men and women, mothers and fathers with hopes and dreams
for a better life. These scholarships give students the opportunity to help
themselves by gaining the necessary skills and knowledge to change their
circumstances and futures of generations to come.  
 
We will continue to Rise Together in 2025, bringing hope through education, relief
to those in need, and service to our communities.
 
Lift Individually, Rise Together!❤️

Sunny Harker
Director | The Hall Foundation
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Challenge
Hunger
March brought another successful Challenge Hunger campaign,
a month-long effort aimed at raising awareness and collecting
donations to fight hunger in our local communities. In 2024, the
Hall Foundation once again matched donations up to $50,000,
doubling the impact of every dollar raised. Thanks to the
generosity of our customers, employees, and partners, we raised
an incredible $56,668.24 to support local food banks.

Good 2 Go Stores Round Up at the Pump

This year, a key change came with the introduction of a "round-
up at the pump" option at Good 2 Go stores, allowing even more
patrons to join the cause. Here’s how the funds came together:

RAISED AT
GOOD 2 GO

STORES

With the Hall Foundation’s $50,000 match,
the campaign raised a total of $106,668.24
for food banks in our communities.

$34,245
RAISED AT

BINGHAM AG
LOCATIONS

$17,153
DONATED BY

CHEVRON

$5000
IN PRIVATE

DONATIONS

$270

Good to Go had an increase of $22,679 compared to 2023, and
Bingham Ag had an increase of $13,498.
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In Arizona, our Challenge Hunger campaign included a friendly
competition. Senergy Petroleum and Teton Petroleum Transport
came together for the Battle of the Peanut Butter. Employees
donated more than 1,000 jars of peanut butter to their local food
banks. The Gilbert and Mesa offices of Senergy took the lead with
418 jars, earning them the coveted trophy, lunch, and bragging
rights. Senergy’s Phoenix office came in a close second with 377
jars, and offices in Provo, Salt Lake City, and Tucson donated 180
jars, securing third place. 

Because peanut butter isn't complete without jelly, the Hall
Foundation stepped in to provide the necessary funds for local
food banks to pair the peanut butter with jelly. Congratulations to
everyone who participated, you made the Battle of the Peanut
Butter a success!

We cannot end hunger, 
but we can challenge it!
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In the Pocatello, ID area, Just 4 Kids employees assembled 100
Spring Break kits filled with food to ensure children in need had
something to eat during the break.

Thanks to a $10,000 donation from the Hall Foundation, United
Way was also able to provide Spring Break food kits for over 400
children in Idaho Falls, ID. 

Spring Break Kits

Feed My Starving Children

In addition to supporting local food banks, the Hall Foundation
partnered with Feed My Starving Children (FMSC), an organization
committed to ending hunger worldwide by providing life-saving
meals to children in need. Every year, millions of children die from
preventable causes such as undernutrition, which accounts for
nearly half of all deaths in children under five.

Thanks to the hard work and dedication of our employees, the
Hall Foundation was able to donate $15,000 to FMSC. Our
commitment extended even further, when 539 Brad Hall
Companies employees and their families volunteered their time
and energy at an FMSC meal-packing event. Together, they hand-
packed an astounding 108,864 meals, which will provide
nourishment for 298 children in Africa for an entire year.
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The company with the most employees attending the Feed My
Starving Children Packing event won $20 gas cards, and the
winning team was… Just 4 Kids! Each employee who attended
received a $20 gas card. Thanks for showing up, J4K team! Your
hard work made a real difference.

By combining donations, employee efforts, and community
partnerships, Challenge Hunger continues to make a profound
impact, ensuring no one is left behind in the fight against hunger.

Watch the time lapse
video of our efforts

HERE

7

https://youtu.be/DcHJ1ljsTMc


Blood Drive
Share Love,
Give Blood

May 2: Gilbert, AZ Blood Drive
May 7: Rexburg, ID Blood Drive
May 15: Tucson, AZ Blood Drive
May 22: Idaho Falls, ID Blood Drive

The Hall Foundation, in partnership
with the American Red Cross,
continued its mission to save lives
and spread hope through our
annual blood drive in May.

This year, we collected 111 units of
blood, potentially saving 333 lives.
Blood drives were hosted at four
locations across the country.
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To bring this year’s drive closer to home, we asked our
employees, “What does blood donation mean to you?” Their
heartfelt responses shared stories of gratitude, compassion, and
personal connection. Watch their inspiring testimonials at the
links to the right.

Thank you to all who participated. Your contributions inspire us
to continue our efforts to make a difference, one life at a time.

American Red Cross

The Hall Foundation donated $10,000 to the American Red
Cross.

“Our partners at the Brad and Andrea Hall Foundation bring
multifaceted support to the Red Cross. In addition to being great
blood drive partners through mobilizing their own work force, they
further underwrite the cost of biomedical services so help ensure
safe blood is always there when needed.”

Video: “Why do you
donate?”

Video: “Mike Simpson -
Why do you donate?”

Video: “Lacey Johnson -
Why do you donate?”
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iB8dwBrQq7A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iB8dwBrQq7A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rjho_W-xixA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rjho_W-xixA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bHw0Hxyh4S4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bHw0Hxyh4S4


All employees at the HQ Blood Drive were invited to attend a
Health Refresher event. Heidi Colson, from Just 4 Kids, led a
session providing first aid and CPR refreshers. Participants
received first aid kits and enjoyed Jamba Juice as a thank-you for
their involvement.

Health Refresher
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Building on last year's success, the Hall Foundation launched Service September
2024, encouraging Brad Hall Companies employees to make a difference in their
communities. Each company organized a unique service project to address local
needs. Throughout the month, we shared stories highlighting the dedication of our
employees as they came together to strengthen their communities through service.

Idaho Falls, ID
The South Fork Property Management team recognized a need at the Snake River
Animal Shelter and took action. Last winter, the shelter's outdoor dog kennel
collapsed under the weight of the snow. The South Fork team stepped in to plan
and carry out the necessary repairs, allowing the shelter to use the kennels once
again.

Idaho Falls, ID
The Idaho Period Project aims to provide access to essential menstrual products for
every woman and girl in Idaho, working to end period poverty and promote health,
dignity, and equality. Employees from Brad Hall Companies assembled 2,100 kits,
which were distributed to girls throughout Southeast Idaho.

Animal Shelter Kennel Repair | South Fork Property Management

Idaho Period Project Kits | Brad Hall Fuel
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Idaho Falls, ID
Brad Hall Fuel made a meaningful impact in the fight against cancer by supporting
both adult and pediatric patients in our community. Employees assembled 300 care
kits, which were given to patients at Teton Cancer Institute and Idaho Cancer
Center.

Sunshine Kits | Brad Hall Fuel

Idaho Falls, ID
The Information Systems team at Brad Hall Companies purchased and delivered
snacks, and clothing to support students at fifteen elementary schools throughout
Southeastern Idaho.

Student Essentials Kits | Brad Hall Companies

Idaho Falls, ID and Salt Lake City, UT
TPT employees assembled care kits for unhoused individuals in the community.
Each kit included essentials such as food, water, hats, hand sanitizer, ChapStick,
blankets, gloves, and hygiene supplies

Unhoused Kits | Teton Petroleum Transport
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Idaho Falls, ID
Shepherd's Inn, a pregnancy support center in eastern Idaho, offers vital
assistance and free resources to first-time parents. BHC employees remodeled two
counseling rooms - removing wallpaper, painting, caulking, and assembling
furniture.

Shepherd’s Inn Remodel | Brad Hall Companies

Chubbuck, ID
Just 4 Kids employees in Chubbuck, Idaho, completed over 50 free sports physicals
and provided four hours of service to the Marshall Valley School District, assisting
380 students. 

Free Sports Physicals | Just 4 Kids

Rexburg, ID
J4K employees created and distributed comfort kits to support children facing life-
altering challenges. These kits were filled with items like coloring books, games,
blankets, stuffed animals, and treats, and the team collaborated with local
hospitals, schools, child advocacy centers, law enforcement, and other
organizations to ensure the kits reached those who needed them most.

Comfort Kits | Just 4 Kids
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Idaho Falls, ID
The Just 4 Kids team in Idaho Falls assembled hygiene kits to support teenagers in
alternative high schools. Each kit included essentials like shampoo, conditioner,
deodorant, and toothpaste, along with extras such as face wash and laundry
detergent, ensuring the teenagers had the personal care items they needed.

Teenage Hygiene Kits | Just 4 Kids

Rigby, ID
LP Propane made a big impact in preparing Jefferson High School for the upcoming
school year. They helped by moving furniture to set up classrooms and painting
parking lot lines to ensure everything was ready for students.

Back to School Projects | LP Propane

Denver, CO
Senergy Petroleum employees from Denver, Colorado, took part in the annual
Taddonio Family Foundation Golf Tournament, raising funds to support the Ronald
McDonald House Charities in Denver, CO.

Charity Golf Tournament | Senergy Petroleum
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Several States
Eighty-two Good 2 Go Stores raised $7,020.41 through donations made at the
registers for a peanut butter drive for local food banks. The top-performing store
#366 in Santa Rosa, NM, contributed $286.57. The Hall Foundation matched the
donations with enough to purchase jelly. This effort showcased the generosity of
employees and customers, helping to fight hunger in their communities.

Peanut Butter Drive | Good 2 Go

Blackfoot, ID
Employees from Bingham Ag Services, LP Propane, and Senergy Petroleum in
Blackfoot, Idaho, came together to assemble backpacks filled with school supplies
for 375 children living in foster care across 16 counties in southeastern Idaho.

School Supply Drive | Bingham Ag Services, LP Propane, Senergy

Arizona
Good 2 Go employees, Megan and Mike teamed up with the Arizona Burn
Foundation to help install smoke detectors in Prescott Valley homes. Their efforts
were part of the Dewey-Humboldt Smoke Alarm Walk. The Hall Foundation donated
$1,000 worth of smoke detectors to support this worthwhile safety event.

Smoke Alarm Installation | Good 2 Go
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Arizona
Several addiction recovery homes in Sierra Vista received much-needed supplies
thanks to Steve Ferguson and his fellow employees at Good 2 Go store 501.
Together they filled 100 bags for both men and women working to improve their
lives at these facilities. Ferguson wrote in his Service September proposal that their
sobriety and employment eases the strain on community resources, gives the
people a sense of pride, and increases their self-esteem.

Hygiene Kits | Good 2 Go

Bisbee, AZ
The Hall Foundation donated sports equipment to the Bisbee School District at the
request of Good 2 Go employee Letty. The local park, located across the street from
her store, serves as a community gathering spot. The donated items included bats,
balls, helmets, and a field cover for the baseball field.

Bisbee Park Beautification & Sports Equipment Donation | G2G

Gilbert, AZ
Puppy love was in the air at the Gilbert Senergy sales office. Employees spent time
socializing with three darling puppies from the Arizona Animal Welfare League as
part of its ‘Bark Break’ program. After enjoying a few puppy licks, employees made
dozens of DIY tug toys for the league to take back to the shelter. This
activityquickly became an office favorite-after all, six-week-old puppies are simply
irresistible! These pups later became available for adoption.

Bark Break | Senergy Petroleum
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Superior, AZ
The Prickly Pear Festival in Superior was a little cooler, thanks to some Good 2 Go
employees who provided cooling neck towels and cold water to festivalgoers. The
kind gesture was greatly appreciated, especially as the temperature soared above
100 degrees that day.

Prickly Pear Festival Cool Down | Good 2 Go

Eloy, AZ
Good 2 Go employees at store 514 in Eloy, Arizona assembled 100 bags full of
essential items for those in need. 50 bags were donated to the local police
department and an additional 50 bags were given to CAHRA/CG, an organization
that serves unsheltered individuals.   

Kits for the Homeless | Good 2 Go

Kingman, AZ
Good 2 Go store 506 brought smiles to the students at Hualapai Elementary School
in Kingman, Arizona. Beebe worked closely with the school to identify their needs,
submitted a Service September proposal, worked with the Hall Foundation to
purchase supplies, and coordinated delivery of the donation. Great job Beebe and
team!

School Supplies for Hualapai Elementary | Good 2 Go

17



Texas
The Teton Petroleum Transport crew in Texas assembled 50 emergency supply
bags for clients of One Safe Place, an organization that supports individuals
escaping domestic violence situations in the Dallas/Fort Worth area. They also put
together another 100 kits for the homeless as part of Service September

Winter Kits for the Homeless | Teton Petroleum Transport

Phoenix, AZ
It was an afternoon of gratitude on 9/11 National Day of Service in the Phoenix
Senergy office. Employees wrote thank-you cards and filled gift bags with patriotic
goodies. The bags will be given to local veterans who have served our country with
honor on Veteran’s Day in the City of Phoenix

9/11 Day of Service | Senergy Petroleum
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Thousand
Thanks
This year, the Hall Foundation replaced the Giving Tree with Thousand Thanks,
giving employees the exciting opportunity to donate $1,000 to a charity of their
choice. During November, the Hall Foundation donated $44,000 to local charities,
allowing each recipient to be a hero in their community by supporting causes that
are meaningful to them. 

Sarah Betzer | Good 2 Go Idaho Falls Soup Kitchen

“It’s a vital resource for those in our community facing food insecurity, offering not just
warm meals but also a welcoming space where people can come together. I’ve seen how it
provides hope and dignity to individuals and families who might be struggling.”

Cody Aguiar | South Fork Housing Rexburg Free Clinic

“I volunteered at the Rexburg Free Clinic for a little over a year and had many different
responsibilities during that time from working to schedule patients, taking their vitals,
facilitating with the providers and much more. From the providers to the receptionist, every
single person volunteers their time without any compensation. All of the volunteers there live
in Rexburg and have a drive and desire to help others in their community. It is a “free” clinic
so they rely solely on donations to be able to provide healthcare to members of the
community for those that would not otherwise be able to afford it.”

Kristen Wallis | Just 4 Kids Sleep in Heavenly Peace - Rexburg

“Everybody needs a cozy bed, especially our community's tiny humans throughout brutally
cold winters. This organization builds beds for kids in need, ensuring nobody sleeps on the
floor.”

Robert Rogers | LP Propane Tunnel to Towers

“They build and pay off houses for wounded veterans, and first responders.” 19



Ryan Gilbert | Teton Petroleum Transport Alzheimer’s Assn. of Colorado

“My father has Alzheimer’s, and this disease has been more common nowadays than ever.
My father is on experimental medication but it’s very hard to see a loved one deteriorating
away from life and there is nothing I can do to stop it!”

Mindy Keller | Just 4 Kids Upper Valley Child Advocacy Center

“No child should ever be a victim of any sort of abuse, but I'm glad the Upper Valley Child
Advocacy Center is there to help these children heal and get justice.”

Sam Dearden | Good 2 Go Snake River Animal Shelter

“They are a great local animal shelter within the community. They help run one of the only
Dog parks in the area. I know that I and many other people frequent this dog park within
Brad Hall companies. They do great work with the community to help get animals into good
homes. They are also the only Non-Kill animal shelter in the area.”

Aaron Robertson | TPT Paws and Stripes

“This organization is important to me because having a service dog is therapeutic,
emotionally uplifting, and supportive. It is very important to help veterans overcome trauma
that is endured during and after the time of service. I can help veterans by donating to Paws
and Stripes. Thank you for your Service!”

20



Peter Diehl | HFIM Jefferson Cty District 241 Education Foundation

“This is the Educational Foundation for Rigby Schools, which is my local community. They
run pretty lean in Jefferson and are always in need of additional educational resources and
equipment. I feel they do a good job with what they have and care about the children they
teach. Investing in the rising generation matters to me.”

Christopher Meiers | TPT Mutts and Such Rescue

“It breaks my heart when I see all the missing animals and all the shelters that are over
capacity. People who can no longer keep their pets who are taking them to shelters who are
euthanizing them. Having a rescue like this who take any pet even sick and injured and nurse
them back to health and help them find new homes. There are so many vet expenses that
they need to pay for and I would like to donate to them to help get these animals the help
they desperately need. Please help them help these animals.”

Connor Egbert | Brad Hall Fuel Books Between Kids - Houston

“I am grateful for the freedom, imagination, and creativity that books/stories brought to my
mind as a child. Being able to provide any level of assistance to the children of Houston that
are below the poverty line would be phenomenal. The more literacy and access to
books/stories that we can provide these children will only help them to have an outlet,
freedom, and ability to dream beyond their current circumstances. When a child has the
ability to read and access literature, it is one of the few positive variables (at their age) that
they can control to improve their lives despite challenges around their homes/communities.
Increasing literacy and access to literature empowers children to dream and feel joy in often
difficult circumstances.”
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Jason Plaisted | Just 4 Kids Upper Valley Child Advocacy Center

“No child should ever be a victim of any sort of abuse, but I'm glad the Upper Valley Child
Advocacy Center is there to help these children heal and get justice.”

Christopher Little | TPT Casa de los Niños

“My son has autism and when we were going through tough times, we got free service for
our son though Casa de Los Ninos for a year. I What to make that happen for another
family.”

Tatiana Salinas Lozano | Just 4 Kids Family Crisis Center - Rexburg

“I would love to help families in need. I know it takes a lot for someone to go to a crisis
center.”

Harvey Ewing| LP Propane American Heart Association

“Heart disease has affected our family.”

Schuyler Roth | HFIM K9's for Veterans

“This organization holds great importance to me because it aligns closely with my
background. As conflicts wind down or persist, I feel our veteran community isn’t receiving
the level of support and assistance they truly deserve. I have witnessed firsthand the value
of having a service dog and the positive impact that organizations like this have on veterans'
lives.”

Lisa Senske | Senergy Petroleum AZ Husky Rescue

“My donation is motivated by my love for animals- especially the Husky breed. I have one.”

Ronica Lane | Good 2 Go Mesa Vista Assisted Living

"We had a friend named Eddie who came to our store 703 every day from Mesa Vista
sometimes multiple times a day, no matter the weather he said he had to come to be able to
have intelligent conversation. He was hoot to have around, and I just adored him.”
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JoAnne Wadsworth | HFIM Happyville Community Farm

“I drive by this little community farm several times per week, and I only just now discovered
what they do! They're a nonprofit urban farm working to advance community health and
vitality through growing and sharing fresh local produce to local soup kitchens. I've always
been passionate about locally grown food, organic farming, connecting with nature, and
urban community gardens. I think the world in general needs more places like this in order
to heal our bodies and reconnect with our communities, and I'm delighted to be able to
support them! Yay for real, beautiful, unprocessed food, grown right here where we live. And
yay for teaching people about it the way that they're doing through this program!”

Eric Chambers | Senergy Petroleum Midwest Food Bank

“Food Banks hold significant importance to me because it embodies the spirit of community
and compassion that we value so deeply within Brad Hall Companies. This organization
plays a crucial role in addressing food insecurity, providing nutritious meals to families and
individuals who need it most. By distributing food to local pantries and charities, the Midwest
Food Bank not only alleviates hunger but also fosters a sense of hope and dignity for those
facing challenging times. I admire its commitment to transparency and efficiency, ensuring
that donations have a direct impact. Supporting this organization allows me to contribute to
a greater cause, helping to build a stronger, healthier community for everyone.” 23



Tyler Peterson | Brad Hall Fuel Blackfoot Animal Shelter

“The Blackfoot Animal Shelter means a lot to my family. The ownership and management of
the shelter is fantastic considering their finite resources. My family and I visit and offer as
much help as possible to the shelter. They are trying to build a new facility as well. I believe
this still aligns with the Hall Foundation's mission as the shelter benefits our community and
the education/care of proper animal treatment lifts individuals.”

Tyler Trout | Senergy Petroleum World Neighbors

“I choose World Neighbors because it prioritizes long-term, sustainable solutions over
temporary aid. Instead of simply giving food or money, the organization focuses on
empowering communities by providing education and training to address the root causes of
hunger, poverty, and disease. Currently impacting over 660,000 people in 14 countries,
World Neighbors has a proven track record of helping millions transform their lives. Their
holistic, grassroots approach ensures donations lead to lasting change, making it a highly
effective and sustainable choice for charitable giving.”
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Couri Taylor | Good 2 Go Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver

“The B&GCOA was instrumental in my development into a respectful young man throughout
my childhood years. It was a safe place for me to learn and develop motor skills. I had good
mentors, and this was instrumental in keeping me from turning to a life of gangs and
mischief. I was also able to develop my sports playing skills at my local club.”

Angela Morris | Bingham Ag American Falls American Legion

“Our local American Legion is a very important staple in our little community. They first and
foremost assist our Veterans, however they also assist in scholarship programs, providing
sports and school equipment for less fortunate children, food during the holidays, and also
sponsor our yearly easter egg hunt, and more. It is all done non-profit and volunteer. I am
the daughter of a WWII Veteran and the wife of a Desert Storm Veteran, so this organization
holds a special place.”

Preston Housel | SFPM Community Food Basket Idaho Falls

“They're a great local organization that does a lot to help individuals and families in our
community who are faced with food insecurity.”

Justin Upshaw | Brad Hall Fuel East Idaho Adaptive Sports & Rec

“I believe every child should have the opportunity to feel the support of being on a team and
the feeling of accomplishment in sports. This organization provides such opportunities
through programs like Field of Angels, where special needs children can have fun and make
friends through sports.”

Jake Hally | Brad Hall Fuel Eagle Rock Art Guild

“My Grandma, Deanne Hally, was a well-known local artist here in Idaho Falls, ID. She
battled cancer for many years and ultimately passed away in 2002 from her Cancer illness.
Although I was just a kid when she passed away, I have many fond memories of her and her
artwork. At many local businesses in town, you can still find her artwork on display in
waiting rooms, offices, etc. The Eagle Rock Art Guild is a local group that my Grandma often
participated with and sold her artwork through. My dad has told me of many years where he
would help my Grandma set up her art booth at the various art festivals that Eagle Rock Art
Guild hosted. I'm grateful for this opportunity to give back and I am proud to send this
donation to a local group that positively impacted my immediate family.” 25



Roselyn Jones | Lupton Petroleum Manuelito Navajo Children’s Home

“I am Navajo, A Native American woman and a substantial part of my town population are
Native Americans. It saddens me to say that my town is referred to as “Drunk Town USA” or
“Drunk City” etc. Gallup N.M. suffers from alcoholism and unfortunately fentanyl has been on
the rise in this small beautiful town and surrounding reservations. Gallup is in the middle of
many reservations that more then 50% still have no running water and electricity. The
children of addicts face fear, loneliness, depression, abuse and are given up by their birth
parent or parents. I often wonder why wonderful souls who were given as blessings to those
who are undeserving are often neglected and unloved. Orphanage children often face
significant challenges and hardships like in the nurturing and resources that a family should
provide. They are in great need of compassionate individuals to step up to provide for their
emotional well-being. With this donation it'll be providing food, shelter expenses, school
supplies, schooling and recreational activities. This will make an immense difference in the
life of a child. I pray and hope It helps Manuelito Navajo Children's Home ease their worries
and the opportunity to thrive rather than merely survive. "A full belly goes a long way".
Thank you Hall Foundation for helping me be a hero to my community, God is good!”

McKenzie Widdison | LP Propane United Way of Idaho Falls

“United Way of Idaho Falls & Bonneville County offers so many amazing resources to the
community like SingleCare, a savings card that allows you to get discounts on prescriptions,
the 2024 Summer Feeding Program, that offered free grab ‘n go lunches to kids 18 years
and younger while school was out along with a free book or science activity every Friday and
the Mobile Family Resource Centers, that offers a ton of support for children and parents.
Some resources include: social emotional learning, regulation/coping strategies for children,
education support, housing, and resources for mental health for parents.”

Mae Michelle Lopez | Senergy Petroleum Epkicks

“Being a mom of a young child, I know how important it is for them to have a new pair of
shoes and how it can boost their confidence. Every child deserves to feel confident, and
nothing sets the pace like putting a pep in their step with a nice new pair of shoes. By
supporting this organization, we can help "inspire our children and youth to believe in their
future one step at a time".

William Jones | Good 2 Go Project Hope

“This organization is working with people directly affected by Hurricane Milton in Western
North Carolina and many of my friends and family were directly affected by this event as I
am from North Carolina.”
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Heather Lipka | Good 2 Go Idaho Falls Senior Center

“My father was recently diagnosed with a type of Alzheimer's due to some really unfortunate
events that caused it. My father can no longer be living alone due to the circumstance of his
conditions and not being able to remember all the simple day-to-day things we need to do,
including when to eat, what to eat, when to take medication, when he needs to brush his
teeth, etc. Over the past few months with quickly having to get his care set up, and the
proper nutrition for his diet to be able to help his brain stay as healthy as possible, my aunt
and I have realized the difficulty there can be with finding the proper care, nutrition, and
available resources to help seniors. I would like to donate to this organization to be able to
help with those aspects for seniors when some of them may not have the family to be able to
do those things. This organization provides a nutritious meal and many services to help
seniors be able to get the help needed if a family member can't, on top of giving them a safe
place to socialize and bond with others.”

Christopher Herzinger | Brad Hall Fuel Shop With a Cop

“This program has many positive aspects for the youth in our community including, but in no
means limited to, a hearty meal, a fun ride in a cop car, positive and friendly interactions
with law enforcement, thinking of others, and experiencing the joy of giving.”

Taritha “Tiny” Neal | Good 2 Go Rebuild Superior

“I chose this organization because she is very important to the community. She donates her
time and gives her heart and her soul to the kids and families of Superior over a decade now.
It keeps the kids involved and active all year round. This sweet lady comes out of her own
pocket & her heart and soul is dedicated to this dance company it's a blessing to be able to
help them out.”
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Brett Warner | Hall Farms Rigby High School Rodeo Club

"This Organization works to Provide Scholarship opportunities to Deserving Rodeo Athletes.
It also builds character, and a community through Outreach Programs. Additionally, The
Club provides a platform for helping rodeo and Rural families in crisis. I myself was a
product of High School Rodeo and Was able to get multiple scholarship opportunities
through the organization. Here, I learned the Value of Hard work, determination, and a
desire for excellence in everything I do. In addition, I learned the value of maintaining high
academic standards and giving back to my community. This helped me to complete my
degree and become a Brad Hall Companies Employee.”

Joaquin Calderon | Senergy Community Food Bank of Southern AZ

“ I want to help people in need in this area.”

Lacey Johnson| Brad Hall Fuel The Center for Hope

“I have lost a couple important people in my family due to addiction and mental health
issues and they have also helped many of my friends and family. This organization
specifically helps our community in those areas. This is a much-needed thing in our area.”

Jessee Valencia | Senergy Foster Source

“I had a rough upbringing, but I always had my family at home. Foster kids deserve to have
a family that will cherish them.”

Leonel Trejo | Bingham Ag The Village

“It’s important to help children who have been placed in the foster care system under no
fault of their own. This organization gives the child a voice in their own care and provides
necessary items to improve their living situation.” 

Katie Holt | Hall Foundation Nebo Education Foundation

“I appreciate the opportunity to donate to a special needs classroom in my community. It is
vitally important to meet the needs of all children. As a former teacher, I also understand the
financial weight many teachers face in providing classroom needs out of their own pockets.”
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Charitable
Giving

Thanksgiving Boxes: Bonneville Joint
School District 93 partnered with the Hall

Foundation who donated $5000 to
provide Thanksgiving meals for 120

families in need. This collaborative effort
brought the community together to

ensure that families could enjoy a warm
and memorable holiday meal. 

Read the News Article HERE

Serendipity Pageant:
The Serendipity Pageant celebrates and empowers individuals with special
needs and disabilities, ages 10 to 110. Proudly sponsored by the Hall
Foundation in 2024 with a $600 donation, the pageant provides a loving and
inclusive space for participants, fondly called "special angels," to shine. Entirely
volunteer-run, it brings joy to families and communities while honoring these
remarkable individuals.

Helping Refugees:
Valleywise Health Clinic employees expressed their gratitude to the Hall
Foundation for the donation of five strollers. These strollers provide much-
needed mobility support for refugee patients who cannot use traditional
wheelchairs or lack access to one due to insufficient or no health insurance.
This donation was part of the Hall Foundation’s charitable giving. 

Elderly Love:
Residents at the Lalo Guerrero Barrio Viejo Elderly House received Christmas
early this year. Senergy employees from the Tucson office donated 71 warm
blankets and dozens of socks to make the residents feel special. The Hall
Foundation provided hygiene supplies as part of this project.
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https://www.eastidahonews.com/2024/11/bonneville-school-district-93-partners-with-donors-to-provide-120-thanksgiving-meals-for-families-in-need/


Greater Idaho Falls Police Foundation:
The Greater Idaho Falls Police Foundation supports the community through programs like
Community Care, which allows officers to assist individuals in need by providing essentials
such as food, fuel, and clothing—without using their own money. The Hall Foundation
donated $5,000 to help fund this program and support vital officer training, including in-
house sessions, conferences, and distance learning beyond what tax-funded budgets cover. 

Gathering Humanity:
Numerous Senergy employees helped support Gathering Humanity, a grassroots non-profit
that provides essential goods to those experiencing resettlement and other vulnerable
populations. Phoenix, AZ, employees made quilts and gathered supplies needed to furnish
an apartment for a refugee family. Employees in Gilbert, AZ, and Provo, UT, also donated
supplies to help ease the burden of relocation and financial hardship. 

Easter Egg Project:
Just 4 Kids employees packed 6,000 candy-filled eggs for an Easter egg hunt for children
with special needs, organized by Camp Hayden. This project brought joy and excitement to
many children and their families, making Easter extra special.

The Village: Idaho Foster & Adoptive Parent Association:
The Village, located in Blackfoot provides critical resources to foster youth and their families
while promoting community education and raising awareness about the unique needs and
challenges faced by foster and adoptive children and their families. They are relocating to a
new facility. To support this move, the Hall Foundation has donated $5,000 to assist with
renovations. 

Shop With a Cop:
The Hall Foundation proudly sponsored the Shop with a Cop event in Idaho Falls with a
$1,000 donation. This annual event pairs local law enforcement officers with children ages 5
to 12 who would benefit from a positive experience with police. The day begins with a
shared breakfast where each child is paired with an officer. They then ride together—lights
and sirens flashing—to the store, where they spend the next hour or two shopping. Each
child, with the officer's help, selects and purchases gifts for their immediate family
members.
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Wall of
Warmth
East Idaho came together to spread the warmth! The Wall of Warmth returned for
2024, kicking off a week earlier to ensure no one was left out in the cold. As winter
approached, the community rallied to help each other stay warm throughout the
chilly months.

What is the Wall of Warmth? Valorie Blanchard, local realtor, started the Wall of
Warmth in 2017. It began with one small wall and a big idea: to give back to the
community. Now in its eighth year, that one wall has grown into an incredible ten
walls in eight communities, including Pocatello, Blackfoot, Shelley, Idaho Falls,
Rigby, Rexburg, St. Anthony and Driggs. With the help of the Hall Foundation,
JustServe, and several local businesses, we collected 6,000+ coats for those in
need. 

From October 1 to November 13, the community was invited to donate clean, gently
used coats and winter gear at any local Good 2 Go Store or one of 64 other drop-off
boxes located throughout East Idaho. Whether it’s a coat, snow pants, hats, gloves
or scarves, every item donated helped someone stay warm this winter. 

Between Nov 4 – Nov 16 the Wall of Warmth coats were set up on fences in
communities throughout East Idaho. Individuals were encouraged to take what they
need for themselves, family, or friends. 

Seven years of warming hearts and

homes in Eastern Idaho.
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https://wallofwarmth.com/


The drop off locations and Wall of Warmth locations and addresses can be found
here or at https://wallofwarmth.com/ or https://wallofwarmth.org.

 Some specific locations that we donated coats to include: 
 Shelley School District
 American Falls Schools District
 Stewards of Recovery- Blackfoot
 City of Refuge

If you need a coat, take one.

If you have a coat, please donate! 32

https://wallofwarmth.org/
https://wallofwarmth.com/
https://wallofwarmth.org/


Education

2139 new students from Male/Female
Ratio 3:265 Countries

This expansion has opened doors of
opportunity for countless students,

leading to better employment prospects
and greater stability for their families.
Through education, we are helping to

change lives, one scholarship at a time.

A message from our students:

This year, the Hall Foundation made a groundbreaking change by opening its online
scholarship to all international students worldwide. No longer limited to returned
missionaries or members of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, this
change has allowed the foundation to significantly increase the number of
scholarships awarded. The impact has been profound, not only increasing access to
education but also boosting the number of female recipients to over 40%—a
significant rise from 18% in previous years.

Watch Here
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s99QskOTLoQ
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